Announcement

NOT just another DXpedition: Liberia 2007 

What inspires people to travel to a country, where others advise you not to go, where it is much too warm, where there’s hardly any comfort, no standard gas, electricity or water and where you are ashamed yourself that you are so rich. What inspires people to sacrifice their holidays for benevolence, pay for their travel and stay, and work hard every day (except Sunday), often under cumbersome circumstances. 
Fortunately these people exist. An organization which facilitates this, and that itself is run by volunteers, is Mercy Ships. Mercy Ships programs promote health and well-being by serving the urgent surgical needs of the forgotten poor, and empowering developing communities. For this Mercy Ships uses seagoing hospital ships. On these hospital ships and bases ashore volunteers use their professional skills to make a difference. The new flagship of this organization is the Africa Mercy. With 6 operation rooms, laboratories and patient rooms for 78 patients 7000 operations can be performed per year and teams can go ashore to carry out different projects.  At this moment the Africa Mercy is visiting the African country Liberia, that is being rebuilt after a number of tearing civil wars.

A Dutch group of radio amateurs, united in the DAGOE Foundation (DAGOE = Dutch Amateurs Going On Expedition), will support the work of Mercy Ships and at the same time help the Liberian radio amateur community. First week of October Arie PA3A, Henk PA3AWW, ad PA8AD and Arie PA3AN will leave for Africa for a radio expedition. Goal is to bring Liberia as DXCC entity on the air on all HF bands in SSB and CW,  and at the same bring the good work of Mercy Ships to the attention of the worldwide amateur radio community so that  their projects will get more worldwide support. 
Very special about this DXpedition is that the sponsoring (for example QSL green stamps or operating material) will be partly donated to the Liberian radio amateur community and partly to the rebuilding - and development projects of Mercy Ships in Liberia. The expedition will arrive in Liberia 3 October and a couple days later will be on the air. Departure date is set for 24 October. 
For further information about this DAGOE DXpedition, its objectives and sponsoring, look at the Internet website   www.liberia2007.com .

Further information on the DAGOE Foundation to see   www.dagoe.com.

